
Dear parents, 
 
Welcome to Summer Term 2, our theme for this half term is ‘The Great Outdoors’ 
and we have a range of exciting activities planned alongside our usual learning 
opportunities. As the theme suggests, we hope to spend a lot of time in the 
outdoor areas of our nursery, including the Forest School area. As the weather is 
still unpredictable, we ask that you make sure your child has suitable outdoor 
clothing, and in line with our ‘Sun Awareness policy’, please can you apply sun 
cream to your child before school. We will reapply this at lunchtime if the 
weather deems this to be necessary. Please also send your child to school with a 
suitable sun hat.  Our Forest School sessions are currently on a Wednesday 
afternoon, however, we will be using the area at other times, so please can you 
send a pair of wellies for your child to leave at school. We do have spares that 
can be used so please do not worry if you haven’t got an extra pair.  
P.E. continues to be on a Thursday morning, and we ask that suitable footwear is 
worn, and that the girls wear shorts or leggings.  
This is a busy half term which will also include transition activities for new 
starters who will be joining our nursery in September as well as transition 
activities for the children who will be moving up to the Reception Class in 
September. Mrs Lawton, the Reception Class Teacher, is very excited to meet the 
children.  
We will be having a traditional sports day during this half term and also a Teddy 
Bears Picnic, which we would like to invite all the nursery children and their 
families to attend. More details will be sent out nearer the time.  
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to speak to me in person, or you 
can contact me via class dojo or email. Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Mrs Blackstone and the Nursery Team 
 

 
 
 


